Woolbrook Public School

Newsletter
Term 4 Week 11 Thursday 16 December 2021

Calendar of Events

Due to the recent COVID outbreak all student excur-
sions and day events have been postponed until
further notice.

Parents/Carers and community members must ad- And
here to COVID
restrictions and remain outside of school grounds.

We would like to thank all students, staff, carers and community
members for their efforts and support throughout 2021.

The 2022 School Year begins for students on
1st February 2022.

We would like to wish everyone safe and happy holidays and we
look forward to 2022 being a year of celebration and freedomes.

Student Of the Week! Student of the Week!
Brayden Greenhalgh Alyssa Brown

For being helpful in the
For being kind to junior classroom

students




i&\ Safe Respectful Learners

Presentation Day

Tiffany and Brayden hosted our End of Year Presentation Day in the MPS
on Friday 10 December. All students received awards and entertained
staff with musical items and a play.

We hope that next year allows our families and community members to
interact with the school and students.

Tiffany Towney’s Farewell

We hosted a farewell morning tea for our Year 6 student Tiffany Towney
on Monday 13 December. Tiffany’s school years were celebrated with a
slide-show spanning her 7 years of learning at Woolbrook Public School.

We wish Tiffany all the best as moves into High School and beyond.
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Our Awesome Slime Day




